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From: Napa County Commission on Aging (NCCOA)

Subject: Napa County Commission on Aging’s recommendation for applicant
appointment to fill Organizations Concerned with Older Adults

The Commission would like to recommend Kristi Lesnewich to become a Commissioner on
the Napa County Commission on Aging. Kristi would be filling the Organizations Concerned
with Older Adults open seat of Shirley Blomquist who has resigned from the Commission.

The Commission wishes to thank the Board of Supervisors in advance for your
consideration.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Napa County Commission on Aging,

Heather Stanton

Chairperson, Napa County Commission on Aging
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